Once Upon a Time
   …. 

Timetables for Third  Term – SEPTEMBER   2012
Dear Parents,

We have had a busy and productive Second  Term.  I am delighted to say all the children have settled in happily.  Welcome to Once Upon A Time if your little one is just joining us!

Important dates to be noted for this Third Term. 

Registration Day (Collection of School Fees)………….Monday 10 September (8.00am-1.00pm only)
School re-opens (Normal day)………………………….Tuesday 11 September (normal time)
Class  and Individual Photographs ……………………Wednesday 26th September

Balls Skills, Games & Fun Day…………………………Wednesday 3rd October 

Half Term……………………………………(inclusive) Friday 19 – Monday 23 October

Tree Decorating Day & Carols ………………………   Thursday 15th  November 

*Dress Rehersal for  Concert at Celebration Centre…...Tuesday 20th November 8am-12pm
*School Concert at Celebration Centre…………………Thursday 22nd  November (5pm onwards)

*Christmas Party, Fun and Games………………………Friday 30th November (all morning)

*Graduation/Prize Giving/School closing    …………….Wednesday 5th December (school closes)

* These functions are attended by Parents. 

Fees for the term are payable on Registration Day……Monday 10th September.  8.00 – 1.00pm

If you are going to be away at the beginning of Term please make ensure you make payment of fees for September before 2nd term ends.

The Bursar will be here for the above hours only.  Please comply.

Fees cover all gym, music and ballet sessions given by visiting specialists.

School Hours.  

This is another reminder of arrival and collection for children.  Please do not leave your children at school before 7:30a.m.  Collection time for children who do not have lunch is 12 o’clock or 12:10 at the latest.  For those who stay for lunch and supervision, please make sure your child is collected before 1 o’clock.  Late-comers will be fined!

Car Park

Please do not allow your child to run across the car park and into the school alone.

If you are encouraging independence, please escort your child to the front door and then let the little one proceed inside.  Cars do race up our driveway and care must be taken to avoid accidents.  Please phone if you think you will be unavoidably detained and collecting late, so that the child does not think he/she has been forgotten.

Special Occasions. 

We welcome special occasions such as birthdays and it has become a custom for parents to supply a cake and candles.  We sing “Happy Birthday” in class and play a few games.  This is a real ego-booster for the children.

Appointments. 

Please make appointments to discuss sensitive issues for a time after school hours, or make an appointment with my secretary in the office to see me between 1 and 3 p.m.  I am teaching during the morning and don’t like to be disturbed whilst teaching the children.  

Until next term we wish you happy holidays.

Rosy.  

R.A.van der Westhuizen.

Principal                                                                                                                                                     
